
Dear Parents, 

  We will be creating an “A to Z Trash/Recycle Train” 

for our classroom.  Your child has been assigned the 

letter ___.  Please have them decorate a box (shoe box 

would work) with their letter.  Help your child find 1 

thing that begins with that letter that can be recycled.  

Please make sure it is clean, not too heavy, and can fit 

in the box.  We will be attaching all the letter boxes 

together and making a train.  Once the train is 

complete, the children will be encouraged to bring in 

other items to fill our “Recycle Train”.  Our caboose 

will be a trash can. 

We hope to show them how much we throw away each 

day and what things can be recycled, while working on 

our sounds. 

Thank you so much for your help, 

Mrs. Kavanagh and Mrs. Szelc 


